
 
  

 
 

  

    
    

 
 

      
      
        

  

 

 

  
  

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Medicaid, Marketplace, Medicare
 
CDC Guidelines for COVID-19
 

Thank you for the care you provide to our members. We understand how challenging practice 
has become during the COVID-19 pandemic.  Your agreement with Molina Healthcare of 
Washington (“Molina”), commits you to ensuring the health and safety of Molina’s members. We 
appreciate this dedication. 

As you return your workforce to service  the  Molina  member  community, Molina asks that you  
please ensure that your workforce follows  all appropriate  measures,  and at  a  minimum  is in  line  
with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidance, including  but not limited to  
use of personal protective equipment and social distancing  measures.  For additional information  
and  the latest updates, please visit the CDC’s website:  www.cdc.gov   

If, for any reason, you believe you cannot follow CDC guidelines and/or you are aware of any 
breach in your safety protocols while servicing Molina’s member community, please notify 
Molina immediately at (855) 322-4082. 

We appreciate your partnership during these challenging times. 
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